
Engineering has reviewed the TRC submittal for the Flow Acura project and offers the attached 
comments: 

1. This project is a revision to an existing permit. Please send a submittal directly to Engineering 
which includes a $500 check for permit modification fee, revised plans, stormwater permit 
application form (Form SWP 2.2), and any other necessary documents for review.  
 

2. This project proposes greater than 10,000 square feet of newly constructed impervious. 
Therefore, please provide the City of Wilmington stormwater management approval stamp on 
all sheets in the plan set. 
 

3. The existing driveway on Bob King Drive is non-compliant with the City standard for commercial 
driveways. Demolish and replace with a standard commercial driveway per City standard details 
3-03.3 & 3-03.4. 
 

4. As a request, please provide us a copy of the State stormwater permit associated with this site.  


